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The Master Bedroom ceiling is to be lowered to provide a degree of 
acoustic separation that is currently non existing between Flat 4 and 
Flat 9. The intervention proposed is a reversible solution that does 
not harm the existing fabric. This will allow the ceiling to provide 
acoustic attenuation in accordance with modern standards whilst 
maintaining the integrity of the existing ceiling and causing it no 
harm.

The ceiling will be lowered 135mm leaving the lower moulding of the 
original existing cornice visible to the eye. Whilst the coving of the 
cornice remains intact concealed behind the proposed ceiling, the 
lower moulding remains visually coherent. This allows the ceiling and 
cornice to be returned to its original state.
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